NEWSLETTER 27 – 20th April 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>WI Sewing</u> – Ladies from Bidford WI have returned from the Easter break to continue sewing our school prayer banner with the year 6 children. We are looking forward to seeing it completed!

<u>Football Tournament</u> – Our Year 4 football team debuted in the Welford Tournament on Thursday. They played well despite the rain and reached the semi finals! Well done players and thank you to Mr Thomas and Mr Sanford for their support.

<u>KS1 Seaside Topic</u> – Year 1 and 2 have begun their new topic about 'The Seaside' - look out for more details and information about a special 'Seaside Day' later this term.

<u>KS2 Ancient Greece Topic</u> - On Thursday 26th June children in <u>Years 3 to 6</u> will be launching their Ancient Greece topic with a special activity day. Children need to bring an 'Ancient Greek' costume to school – please see separate letter with more details and costume ideas.

<u>School Crossing Patrol</u> - Warwickshire County Council have apologized that there has been no school crossing patrol this week – Mrs Hunt should be back on duty by Monday 30th April.

<u>Free Olympic Football Tickets</u> - We have been given some tickets for the Olympic Qualifier match between Senegal and Oman at the City of Coventry Stadium on Monday 23rd April at 7.45pm. Come to the office if you are interested.

<u>Club Update</u> – The next **Young Leaders** session is on Wednesday 2nd May.

Netball is cancelled Thursday 26th April due to a girls football tournament.

There are still places for Vital Statistics dance club – please ask for a form

Diary Dates & Reminders -

Reception Trip to Butterfly Farm - Wednesday 25th April
Reception children eye tests – Friday 18th May
Class Photographs – Thursday 24th May
Teacher Training Days - Friday 1st and Monday 11th June
Half Term Holiday - Monday 4th to Friday 8th June
Sports Day – Thursday 28th June. Reception and KS1 in the morning & KS2 in the afternoon

<u>Book of the Week</u> - Mrs Furlow's class have been reading 'King of the Cloud Forests' by Michael Morpurgo. Escaping from China as the Japanese invade, Ashley and Uncle Sung embark on a perilous journey across the Himalayas. Ashley finds himself alone in the mountains, battling for his life.....!

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter -Friday 20th April 2012

Welcome back - hope you all had a wonderful Easter break.

Peel 2 Save Cards

Letters will be in bookbags next week for the opportunity to buy a card. The card offers over £300 worth of savings to various businesses in Stratford including Brantano, Pizza Hut, Picturehouse, Aspire plus many more so look out for your order form next week and there's no minimum order either....

Right Royal Bounce Details coming next week....

Suttons Seeds

Orders still being taken so if you need further order forms get in touch...

Coming soon

Olympic Disco - June 2012 Clothing Collection - June 2012 Flower Arrangement Evening - June 2012 Summer Fayre - July 2012

BSA Meeting

We will be meeting to discuss the Summer Fayre on Monday 21st May at 8pm in 'The Frog' down in the village – please come and join us for a drink and throw some ideas around. The next meeting in school will be on Tuesday 19th June at 7.30pm in the Staff Room at School (opposite the ICT suite) As always if you need to talk to us – use the numbers below. Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen 389@gmail.com)

Annie Perkins 07816 877259 Jo Colwell 07813 306641 Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 The BSA Committee x